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Dear Preserve Bottle Village Committee,

It seemed 1ike it took forever, but the exhibition
is up at the Triton Museum and it looks great.

I want to thank you and especially Amy Skillman,
for your help with the exhibition and your concern in
the protection of Grandma's Bottle Village.

The exhibition will travel and I will keep you
informed as to where it will be shown.
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My best,

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation



